Veto helps when we help!

Animal Protection's shelter received a large delivery of around 2,500 kg of food for our dogs and stray cat feeding
program this week from the Germany-based VETO Association of European Animal Welfare Organizations.

The donation was made together with our sponsors via Aegean Dogs, the German supporters' association of
Animal Protection.

We would like to thank them both for this very valuable contribution.

The delivery comprised around 80 bags of dry food for our dogs, including an extra donation of puppy food, which
was donated by Veto alone. Pallets of canned food for dogs and cats were also delivered. The canned food for
dogs is especially given to older or sick dogs. The canned food for cats is intended for the street cats that are
cared for by Animal Protection.

The bags of dry food should last for about 1.5 months.
VETO covered the transportation costs to Athens.

We would like to thank Aegean Dogs and VETO on behalf of the animals!

Your Animal Protection team




